251 June 2020

Dear Parishioners,

Many of you will know that | am the Administrator of the parish until further notice.
This means that | am the Archbishop's representative until there is a parish priast
reappointed. My role is to oversee the parish until a decision is made regarding your
parish priest. No major parish decisions can be made at this time.

My main contact with you all is through the parish secretary, Annette White, | have
enjoyed working with her and she Is doing her job diligently and professionally. It is
hot an easy time with all that is happening with Covid-12 and for your parish with
investigation with Fr. Benneth.

The staff in the Professional Standard Unit (PSU) In the Archdiocese are fulfilling
their role being very mindful of the impact that this time is having on the parigh. I'm
sure that you are aware that the processes have to be adhered to for a just outcome.

No timeline for a result can be given at this time so | ask for your patience. Please
refrain from asking Annette if she has any further information. | know that when
some news is made available to you, then Annette will pass it on. Also, the staff at
the PSU {9926 5630) are happy fo receive your phone calls if you wish iet them
know how you feeling.

Yours in Christ,

Fr. Andrew Jekat
Administrator



